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PRINCIPAL’S CORNER 
 

Dear HNM Community, 

What a great week this has been! Welcoming back 7th and 8th grade was a 
highlight. A big thank you to the parish for making room in the faith formation 
classrooms to ensure all students who wanted to return could come 
back. Thank you to the parents as they drove through the various drop-off and 
pick-up mazes. Your patience and support were greatly appreciated. I now 
know that should I need another job; I am a good valet.   

 

Tonight the Safety Task Force will meet to discuss the 
changes in social distancing and what that means to our 
protocols. Tomorrow the faculty will be discussing the 
schedule for the rest of this year and next year's calendar. 
Please look for more information on both next week.   

 
Check our HNM's Summer School and 

Summer Camp. 
 Both of these will be in-person. 

 
         
 

 
LA Catholic School social media accounts will be highlighting the many reasons people love 
Catholic Schools, and we want you to be a part of it and promote your school at the same 
time. Please send this form to your current/former parents, school alumni, teachers and 
anyone else who loves Catholic schools, even fill it out yourself.  In addition, they can upload 
photos or videos with great moments or expressions of gratitude. Approved submissions will 
appear on ADLA/DCS social media and schools will be highlighted and tagged. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdLKAyX9m4gOWpnawHty-
Un2HQo3OGjN08OpmNgId76QhSPOg/viewform?usp=sf_link 

Gratefully, 

Debbie Marquez 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.hnmschool.org/
http://www.hnmparish.org/
https://www.schoolspeak.com/Secure/Default.aspx
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdLKAyX9m4gOWpnawHty-Un2HQo3OGjN08OpmNgId76QhSPOg/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdLKAyX9m4gOWpnawHty-Un2HQo3OGjN08OpmNgId76QhSPOg/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://www.facebook.com/HNMSchool/
https://www.instagram.com/hnmschool/


CALENDAR 
 
 

Fri Mar 26  
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Sun Mar 28 
 

 

 

 

 

Thu Apr 1 
 

 

 

 

 

Fri Apr 2  

 

 

Sun Apr 4 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mon Apr 12 

 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85413967324?pwd=WCtGUmNsVU1mQk1XZGQyMFRGc1ltZz09 
8:00 Assembly 
8:30 Mass 

HNM School Virtual Stations of the Cross 
 

Palm Sunday 
 

Holy Thursday-Last Day of Instruction Before Break-NO ELECTIVES 
 

Good Friday 
 

 

Easter Vacation April 2nd – April 9th  
 

School Resumes 
 

BUNNY BUCKS FUNDRAISER 

 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85413967324?pwd=WCtGUmNsVU1mQk1XZGQyMFRGc1ltZz09


HNM SUMMER CAMP 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

HNM SUMMER SCHOOL 

 

HOLY NAME OF MARY 

(In Person) SUMMER SCHOOL 

Called to live the love of Jesus, we are COMMITTED to the unfolding of faith and high academic standards 

in every child’s heart and mind. (Mission Statement) 

...let’s continue the unfolding of faith and high academic standards in your child’s heart and mind. 
  

Who:                           Grades K– 8 in the Fall 2021* 
Subjects:                   Reading, Writing/Grammar and Math 
Dates & Days:          June 28th – July 22nd 2021, Monday – Thursday 
Time:                          8:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. 
Tuition:                       $430 
  

*Enrollment is limited to the first 15 students at each level. 
To reserve your child’s place in our in-person summer school, return this completed Registration Form** or our 
online form: https://forms.gle/kkATeiaAYuhKzyF56  and the first portion of your tuition payment ($215) to the 

school office. The balance is due by May 18, 2021. Fees are non-refundable. You may mail in the first portion of 
your tuition or have it taken out of FACTS. 

 

https://forms.gle/kkATeiaAYuhKzyF56


WEBB SCHOOLS SUMMER PROGRAM 

 
The Webb Schools are excited to announce the return of our 
highly acclaimed academic and boarding school summer 
experience – the Webb Junior Scholars Summer Program! We 
will offer our four signature programs for middle school students 
during two sessions – July 9-18 and July 20-29 – as well as a 
bridge program for students who attend both sessions. 

  
REIGNITE THE SPARK! 
Middle school is a critical time for young people to 
experiment with independence, something many had to 
forgo with the shift to online instruction. Our residential and 
hands-on academic experience will reignite a love for 

learning and allow kids to reconnect: with themselves, their passions and each other. 
  
Come join the fun! 
  
HANDS-ON LEARNING 

 Paleontology: Prepare and study fossils with world-renowned paleontologists at our one-of-a-kind Alf 
Museum. 

 Science & Engineering: Explore engineering challenges in our cutting-edge labs and connect with 
scientists from around the world. 

 Digital Arts: Create short films and 3-D models in our digital media studio and makerspace. 
 Global Ethics: Sharpen leadership and debate skills, advocate for issues you care about and engage 

with professionals who are leading change. 
  
NEW! COVID-19 LEARNING ASSESSMENT 

Each student will receive assessments measuring the impacts of the past year of study and a program 
they can use to strengthen skills for the 2021-22 school year. 
  
UNMATCHED BOARDING EXPERIENCE 
Students will live and learn on Webb’s beautiful 150-acre campus, nestled in the foothills of Southern 
California’s San Gabriel mountains on the front porch of the greater Los Angeles area, getting a taste of 
the boarding school experience that has been a Webb hallmark strength for nearly 100 years. Webb 
also has implemented a full slate of COVID-19 safety protocols. 
  

CLICK TO APPLY ONLINE 
Priority Deadline: April 15, 2021 

Following this deadline, applications will be accepted on a rolling basis. 
 

VIRTUAL INFORMATION SESSION 
6 p.m. Monday, March 29, 2021 

Visit webb.org/summer for meeting details 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.webb.org/summer/
https://www.webb.org/alf-museum/
https://www.webb.org/alf-museum/
https://webbschools.campintouch.com/ui/forms/application/camper/App
https://www.webb.org/summer/


DENNIS UNIFORM 
 

SCRIP is available for Dennis Uniform contact Natalie Ortiz ranortiz@verizon.net  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

CHESS WIZARDS ONLINE 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

mailto:ranortiz@verizon.net
https://chesswizards.com/


ONLINE VIRTUS TRAINING INFORMATION 

 
 

 
 

** Please note that all parents (NEW and 
RETURNING) and volunteers at Holy Name of 

Mary School will need to have both 
fingerprinting and Virtus training on file with 

the school office to be able to volunteer  
in any capacity. If you need fingerprinting, 

please call the school office for instructions. 
 



 

REFLECTING SUNDAY’S  
GOSPEL MESSAGE 

FAITH HEROES THROUGH  
FAITH FORMATION 

 

PALM SUNDAY 
Mark 11:1-2, 7-10 

 

 

Reflecting on the Word 
On Palm Sunday, we are reminded of how Jesus triumphantly 

returned to Jerusalem. In today’s liturgy, we also process into 

church, holding palms and singing. This is a celebratory 

reception filled with praise, adoration, and great joy. Jesus’ 

welcome into the into the city was in stark contrast to what will 

take place on Good Friday. 

 
 

……ON THE WAY TO MASS 
How would we welcome Jesus into our town or church if he 

were to arrive today? 
 

ON THE WAY HOME FROM MASS…… 
Plan to attend any or all of the Holy Week liturgies: Holy 

Thursday, Good Friday and the Easter Vigil.  

 
 

Living the Word 
 

Today begins the holiest week of the liturgical year. As a 

reminder of what this week is about, place your blessed palms in 

your prayer space. Leave small slips of paper on your prayer 

table and invite family members to write something they hope for 

on one side of the slip, and then something they fear on the other 

side. Encourage them to write on the slips for the entire week. 

On Saturday night, when the Easter fire is lighted, burn these 

papers to symbolize that your family is giving these hopes and 

fears over to God. 
 

 

 
 
 

 
Parish News 

Mass Streaming: 
  

Holy Name of Mary 
continues to provide a 
recorded Mass inside 
the church with 
bilingual readings which is streamed at 4pm on 
Saturday on Facebook and YouTube.  

 
 

 

https://www.youtube.com/results?sp=mAEB&search_query=hnm+parish

